
 

 

Village of Montfort Grant & Iowa County 

 

Notice of Meeting to Adjourn 

Board of Review to a Later Date 
 

 

The Board of Review, for the Village of Montfort Grant & Iowa County, will meet on the 16th 

day of May, 2018, at 6:45 p.m. at Montfort Community Building, 102 E, Park Street, for the 

purpose of calling the Board of Review into session during the forty-five day period beginning 

on the 4
th

 Monday of April, pursuant to s. 70.47(1) of the Wis. Stats. 

 

Due to the fact the assessment roll is not completed at this time, it is anticipated that the Board of 

Review will be adjourned, tentatively, until the 10
th

 day of September, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Notice is hereby given this 24th day of April, 2018 by: 

 

Shelly Kazda, Village Clerk/Treasurer 

Posted at Community Building, Post Office, Mills Market and village website 

www.villageofmontort.com 4/24/18.  
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